
Each school has a Lunch Angel Fund that
may be used by students who have

reached their lunch account charge limit.
 

You can be a "Lunch Angel" by making a
cash or check donation to the school's

Lunch Angel Fund.  
 

Please make checks payable to the school,
with the reference "Lunch Angel Fund" and

give them to the front office for the
cafeteria manager to process.

 
 

Donations of $250 or more are tax-deductible.  Please note, if a
receipt is requested, these checks will be processed by the
Brevard Schools Foundation and may incur a handling fee.

WANT TO BE AWANT TO BE A  
LUNCH ANGEL?LUNCH ANGEL?

THANK YOU FOR HELPING TO PROVIDETHANK YOU FOR HELPING TO PROVIDE
LUNCH TO STUDENTS IN NEED!LUNCH TO STUDENTS IN NEED!  


